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I support SB 777. As a rancher and someone who is very involved with the cattle 

industry at the local and state levels I have seen first hand, the extensive negative 

effect that wolves have on all types of cattle herds. The financial loss reaches much 

farther than each single animal that is killed and our ranchers should receive 

compensation for the loss of not only that animal, but the potential calves that are 

also lost. They did not ask for these predators to be unleashed upon their ranges 

while their hands are tied and unable to protect their livestock and livelihood.  


